
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

RJSHS SADD Members Attend Fatal Awareness Conference 

This month, 24 students from SADD attended The Fatal Awareness Conference at Ross Community Center in North 

Hills. The conference was sponsored by Allegheny County Pretrial Services. It was a very eye opening experience 

filled with kids and adults who have experienced consequences from destructive decisions.   

The Riverview SADD members were presented with a 2017 Fatal Awareness Teen Leadership Award. This award is 

given for outstanding leadership used to save lives through creative school programming and community service. 

Congratulations on your SERIOUS SUCCESS!   

 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
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